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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

On the Proposed Budget for 2017-2018 

POSTED: June 3, 2017 

 
 

PURPOSE:                The Community Collaborative Virtual School Board of Trustees will 
conduct a Public Hearing on the proposed Budget for 2017-2018. A copy of the proposed 
budget will be available for public examination at 1782 La Costa Meadows Dr., Ste. 102, San 
Marcos, CA 92078 on June 9, 2017 and June 12, 2017 through June 13, 2017  between the 
hours of 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Any stakeholder affected by the Community Collaborative 
Virtual School budget may appear before the Community Collaborative Virtual School 
Board of Trustees and speak to the proposed budget or any item therein. 

 

DATE:                        Tuesday, June 13, 2017 

 

TIME:                        11:30 a.m. 

 

LOCATION:             DoubleTree Hotel San Diego – Hotel Circle 

           Meeting Room: Cortez 

           1515 Hotel Circle South 

           San Diego, CA 92108 

 

 

 

 

  

Posted: Admin Office, School Websites, and School Sites 

	


